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Notes for Parent Committee Meeting 

 
  
Troop 393- Committee meeting 24 Apr 2018 7:55pm 

Troop web site: troop393pa.com 

 

Next meeting is 29 May 2018 
 

Attendance  

Tina Keeler (notes), Mike Prouse, Karen Becker, Ken Neumann, Liza Kuhn, Leif Anderson, 

Tracy Topper, Jay Hartman, Travis Mitchell 

 

I.Treasury Report 

• Budget update  

 

Checkbook balance               $14,771.82 

Scout accounts       5,778.80 

Campership fund       1,066.15 

Veteran’s memorial fund         684.82 

 

Total Troop Fund     $7,242.05 

 

• Karen Becker reported that scout accounts do not yet reflect BBQ money earned.  

• If you would like to see a breakdown of your scout’s account, please let Karen know.   

 

II.Old Business 

• Summer camp payment of $405 ($455-$50 deposit) is due tonight.   

• A spreadsheet was distributed that shows the breakdown of all the profits for Chicken 

BBQ (see attached).   

 

III.New Business 

• Scouts voted on Order of the Arrow Candidates at tonight’s meeting.  

• Friends of Scouting presented to parents requesting donations for the local council.  It 

was noted that the recharter fees go to the National Council, and it is estimated that the 

local council spends $191 per scout yearly.  United Way no longer provides funds to the 

local council.  Donations from local businesses and from families support the council.  

Cards were handed out for each scout.  Each family is asked to turn in the card with a 

donation amount (even if $0).   

• Ken Neumann volunteered to Chair the Chicken BBQ again next year for the same 

weekend in April.  There was discussion on if we should consider a different fundraiser 

as Chicken BBQ is a lot of work for not a lot of profit and is weather dependent. Maybe 

we could make as much money with a sub sale which is not weather dependent and less 

time consuming.  Other parents suggested that they do a lot of sub sales for other 

organizations, so it might be too many sub sales to the same people. Parents like the 

interaction that the scouts have with the public during the BBQ.  Committee decided to 

continue with the Chicken BBQ as a fundraiser and reserve the same weekend with 

Charlie’s Chicken next year.  
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IV.Upcoming Events 

• May 4-6 – Camp Rodney campout 

• May 6 – Ryan Fahnenstock Eagle COH 

• May 15 – Bowling at Rocky Springs 

• July 15-21 – Summer Camp at Camp Rodney 

 

 

V.Scoutmaster’s Report (Neal Kuhn) 

• No report tonight.  




